
 



Planning Committee: 09/01/2013 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (NJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Site Visit 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

It is considered that due to the nature and context of the development that it would be beneficial for the 

members to view the site prior to making any determination. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Site Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Planning Committee: 09/01/2013 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (DPJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

  

Defer 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

  

There was an outstanding consultation response from the council’s Environmental Adviser which 

needs to be resolved before a full report on the planning application can be submitted to the Planning 

Committee. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Defer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


